
3000 Prescott Road, Modesto CA  95350  
209.529.7200   

Check out the Prescott Church website for current events at www.prescottefc.com 

Church Wide Announcements 
July 28, 2024 

Welcome 
 
Thank you for joining us in worship today. 
Please fill out the response card in your 
bulletin and place it in the wooden box on 
the control room counter. When writing a 
prayer request, don’t forget to x Share or x 
Confidential. Requests marked Share will 
be added to our church prayer chain. 
 
Second Harvest 
Tuesday, August 6 | 8:30a 
 
Volunteers to distribute food are needed 
for the first Tuesday of each month. There 
is a sign up list in the entry. 
Contact:  Pastor Jim O’Brien. 
 
Ladies’ Tuesday Bible Study 
 
The Ladies’ Tuesday Bible Study that 
meets at the Habigers’ home is on break 
until fall. 
Contact: Karen Habiger 
 
Women Encouraging Women 
Thursday, August 15 | 10:30a 
 
Join us Thursday, August 15 and 29, 10:30a 
at Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons’ home. All             
women are welcome to attend! 
 
Men's Weekend Retreat 
Friday Night, October 18 - Sunday 
Morning, October 20 
 
We are currently looking at a great      
Christian owned lodge in Mi-Wuk, CA for 
our weekend. Cost:  $200. More details to 
follow. 

Out of the Darkness Walk 
Saturday, September 28 | 10a 
 
The Out of the Darkness Community Walk 
is a journey of remembrance, hope, and 
support. It unites our communities and 
provides an opportunity to acknowledge 
the ways in which suicide and mental 
health conditions have affected our lives 
and the lives of those we love and care 
about. On-site registration starts at 9a, 
program starts at 10a. Location: Modesto 
Junior College West Campus.  
Contact: Katie Tregea,  209-702-1776 or 
katietregea1@gmail.com.    
 
Men’s Pinecrest Fishing/Hiking/
Photography Getaway  
 
Early Fall (More details to follow). Pick up a 
flyer in the entry. For more details contact 
Pastor Jim O’Brien. 
 
Young Adults 
Fridays | 6:30p 
 
Join us for Young Adults every Friday, 
6:30p in the youth room. 
Contact: John & Brandi Van Gorkum 
  
Library Donations 
 
Donations of recent Christian books 
(novels, biographies, devotionals, etc.) 
are greatly appreciated. Please leave all 
donations in the library. Thank you! 
Contact: Karen Habiger 
 
Scripture:  Colossians 3:16 - ”And let the 
peace of God rule in your hearts, to the 
which also ye are called in one body; and be 
ye thankful.” 

Welcome to Prescott EV Free Church 
Celebration Services:  9:30a  
Children’s Ministries (infant through fifth grade)  
Student Ministry (grades seventh through twelfth)  

 
 

Giving at Prescott 
 
Thank you for worshipping with us today. Giving is another personal act of worship 
& thankfulness to God. It is something the church family does, not out of obligation - 
but out of love, to support the ministries here. You can place checks or cash in the 
wooden box on the control room counter. Envelopes are available in the backs of 
the chairs. 

 
 

Nachos Potluck And Swim  
Sunday, September 8 | 12p-5p 
 
All are invited to the Nachos Potluck and Swim, Sunday, September 8, 12p-5p at the 
Grays’ home, 2525 Paradise Road, Modesto. Pulled pork, nacho cheese, water and 
tea provided. There is a signup sheet in the entry. Don’t forget to bring your swim 
suits and towels. 
Contact:  Shawn Gray 


